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Dear Parents 
 
Following the Pre-Public Examinations, staff have updated the booster sessions offered to students. The 
new timetable, which starts on Monday 7 March, includes additional sessions as well as shorter sessions 
to allow students to attend more than one session on a particular evening. In addition, we continue with 
our form time intervention sessions three days a week. 
 

Year 11 booster sessions 
 

Time Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday Friday 

Lunchtime Music A20 Music A20 PE D0.03  Music A20 
Drama A18 

3pm to 3.30pm  Science A16 
Art C30/C31 
History D0.2 

Geography D0.9 
GCSE Maths 

Art C30/C31 
Geography 
D0.10 
 

 

3.30pm to 4pm  Science A16 
Art C30/C31 

GCSE Maths Art C30/C31 
History D0.2 

 

3pm to 4pm German D0.5 Art C30/C31 
Maths Club 
DT (NEA) E25 

DT (NEA) E25 
GCSE Maths 

Music A20 
Food E25 
Drama A18 
Art C30/C31 

  

4pm to 5pm  DT (NEA) E25 DT (NEA) E25   

 
I would like to thank you for your ongoing support in encouraging your child to attend these booster 
sessions. At our second online Parents’ evening on Thursday 17 March, you will have the opportunity to 
find out how your child is progressing, as well as finding out what they need to do to improve in the 
remaining months. In addition, I look forward to seeing you at our revision evening on Wednesday 23 
March at 6pm. 
 
I would also like to remind you of the importance of consistent and regular attendance for Year 11 
students for the remainder of the year. Every day covers final key material as well as revision and 
diagnostic work to help your child make continual progress in the lead up to their final GCSE exams from 
May onwards. 
 
Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to email 
s.chapman@smithdonhigh.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr S Chapman 

Assistant Headteacher 
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